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Dear Friend:

As His Holiness, Pope Francis, begins hisfirst visit to the United States since becoming
Pope, | wanted to let you know about changes to normal operations that will occur during his
travelsin New York City from Thursday, September 24 until Saturday, September 26.

Please read the information below to learn when and how your part of the city may be
affected. In addition to making residents aware of street closures and traffic restrictions that
may cause delays, the Mayor has aso advised building occupants and employees in affected
areas to carry identification at all times.

If you have any questions, please reach out to me by return email or at 212-633-8052.

All best,

Brad Hoylman
State Senator

27th District — Manhattan

STREET CLOSURES AND TRAFFIC RESTRICTIONS

Central Park
Friday, September 25, 5:00pm—7:00pm

e Pope Francis' Central Park Procession begins at approximately 5:00 PMand concludes
at 7:00PM on Friday, September 25th.

e 12:00 AM to 7:00 PM

o Streetswill be closed to vehicular traffic on 61st Street, 62nd Street, 63rd Street,
64th Street, 65th Street and 66th Street between Central Park West and Broadway.

o Streetswill be closed to vehicular traffic on 67th Street, 68th Street, 69th Street,
70th Street, 71st Street, 72nd Street, 73rd Street, 74th Street, 75th Street, 76th
Street, and 77th Street between Central Park West and Columbus Avenue.
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